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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re:   Banwell Bypass Objection 

Our client: L J Bale & A J Millard of  
Interest in the Land:  Freehold 

 
We are writing to confirm we have been instructed by the above clients to write to state their 
objection to the above CPO Notice which has been served on them in connection with the above 
scheme.   
 
Our clients wish to object to the scheme as they feel it is in an inappropriate location and will have an 
adverse effect on their property.  They feel that the intensification of the current footpath being 
upgraded to a bridle-path will increase the number and variety of users, and this will have a health 
and safety impact on the users of the track as this track leads to our clients’ property and there’s a 
vehicular right of way with no passing places on this track, so there will be a conflict of users.  You are 
also inviting further users into the middle of their farmyard which is a health & safety risk.   
 
Other specific concerns have been raised with North Somerset Council regarding the following, which 
our client is yet to have received clarity on:- 
 

1. We haven’t yet come to an agreement on the accommodation works in relation to the 
upgrading of the track, e.g. passing places, where people can get out of the way of large 
vehicles, how the gates and footpath will be separated from the clients’ retained property, 
and how they will stop people wandering into their buildings which are open onto the 
proposed bridleway. 

 
2. The Council have indicated they want to lay a drain close to some existing farm buildings and 

this is likely to impact on the future development of the site if this takes place.  This needs to 
be discussed.  These drains will flood the highway further down the lane as that’s where the 
stream ends.  Further works need to be undertaken in this regard and these are the reasons 
why our clients are objecting to the scheme in its current format. 

 
Cont’d ….. 






